STATE OF KANSAS

DIVISION OF THE BUDGET LANDON STATE OFFICE BUILDING 900 SW JACKSON STREET, ROOM 504 TOPEKA, KS 66612



PHONE: (785) 296-2436 FAX: (785) 296-0231 LARRY.CAMPBELL@KS.GOV

GOVERNOR JEFF COLYER, M.D. LARRY L. CAMPBELL, CHIEF BUDGET OFFICER

February 14, 2018

The Honorable Blaine Finch, Chairperson House Committee on Judiciary Statehouse, Room 519-N Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Representative Finch:

SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2699 by Representative Probst, et al.

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2699 is respectfully submitted to your committee.

HB 2699 would prohibit an amendment from being considered or adopted by any standing committee or the Committee of the Whole of either house of the Kansas Legislature or conference committee that would strike all the material in a bill subsequent to the enacting clause and by inserting new material.

Enactment of HB 2699 would have no fiscal effect.

Sincerely,

Larry L. Campbell Chief Budget Officer

L. Cokell

cc: Karen Clowers, Legislative Services